
LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

The blooms, birds and springing of leaves turns our community into an even more beautiful place to live. The 

SHPOA website has gorgeous pictures, photos of current activities, and lists of current items going on in the 

community! (https://shpoanc.com)We have some wonderful activities planned, please look to see details about 

Memorial Day activities, pool hours and the July 4th celebrations and activities.

In November at the Annual Meeting, we will again elect three board members. If you are interested in serving on the 

Board of Governors and are a property owner in good standing, you are eligible to apply. If you want to talk to any of 

the board members about board responsibilities, jobs, and commitments, please call the office and a board member 

will gladly meet you.If you are interested, complete and submit the Board of Governors Nomination Form (found on 

the website under documents/forms https://shpoanc.com/forms). A form can also be picked up at the office or 

emailed to you. Nomination forms are due no later than September 25th. Please consider volunteering!

 

Enjoy the weather for walking, biking, boating, kayaking, or other activities.

Sincerely,

Toni Cacace­Beshears President, 

Snug Harbor Board of Governors

NEWSLETTER 
SUMMER - 2024

Medical Equipment

Snug Harbor has gently used medical equipment 
available for those who have a need. You can check out 
equipment through our Vice President, Chris Taylor at 
(252) 333­4435, or contact any other board member or 

the SHPOA office. This equipment is available to 
community members at no cost. If you have used 

equipment you would like to add to our inventory, please 
consider a donation.

Pool Hours

Opening Date: Friday May 24

Closing Date Monday September 2

Pool Hours Closed Tuesdays

Wed through Monday 11am 7 pm (Pool Pass Required)

Water Exercise Class – Open to all Sung Harbor 

residents – 

Mon, We, Fri  9:00am ­10:00am

Aesthetics

Please keep your grass mowed, and yards cleared of 

debris. Please be a great neighbor and pick up behind 

your dog. Just as you would not want dog waste in your 

neighbors yard, your does not want it in their yard! If you 

have any questions or concerns, please use our concern 

form found in the office or on our website.

Architecture

With the blooming of Spring and Summer, so do new 

architecture projects. Please be sure to contact 

Archtiture Chair, Jeff Baker (252) 312­5310 BEFORE 

starting any work. Perquimans County requires SHPOA 

approval first.



4th Of July Events

July 6, 2024

Boat Parade 
11:00am ­ 12:00pm

A­Section Park
The boats will gather

for an 11:00 am start in the Beaver Cove / Yeopim 
Creek area.

 Picnic
12:00pm ­ 4:00pm

Food will be served until 2:00pm
A­Section Park

Join us for the festivities!! Bring Your Favorite Dish! 
Hot Dogs and Hamburgers will be supplied 

by the Civic League and Snug Harbor Board of 
Governors. 

Golf Cart Parade
2:00pm  ­ 3:00pm

Starting at the Clubhouse

Adopt­A­Highway

July 20 and October 19
9:00am  at the Clubhouse

Every four months our
community gets together to clean up Snug 

Harbor. 
Please come out and join us.

Memorial Day Celebration Ceremony 
will be held on 

Saturday May 25th 
10:30am ­ 11:00am 
at the Clubhouse.

There will be refreshments after the ceremony. 

Following  the ceremony, the pool will be open and it is a 

free day 

with no passes required but you will have to sign in.

We will be selling hotdogs and hamburgers which would 

include chips and drink. 

Hot Dogs meal will be $5.00 and Cheeseburgers 

will be $6.00

The proceeds will be donated to VFW.

Pool hours are 11­ 7 Wednesday­Monday, pool will be 

closed on Tuesday. 

Remember your pool passes for pool and Property cards or 

pool pass for park.

SNUG HARBOR HEALTH FAIR

 Saturday June 22
  9:00am ­ 2:00pm

Snug Harbor Clubhouse

The medical professionals in attendance will be as 
followed; 

ECU Health Chowan Hospital, Sentara Hospital 
Elizabeth City, Sentara Mobile Mammogram Van, 

Albemarle Pregnancy Resources, Albemarle 
Regional Health Services, Albemarle Commission 
Area Agency on Aging, Children’s Development 

Services Agency, The Open Door Pantry of 
Perquimans County, Trillium Health Services, 
Chowan/Perquimans Smart Start Partnership, 

Perquimans County Health Department, Hungry 
Hero’s FFA Perquimans County, American Red 
Cross Disaster Relief Services, Perquimans Co. 

Sheriffs Department, Bethel Volunteer Fire 
Department, Perquimans Co. EMS, Snug Harbor 
Community Church and Sweet Spot Ice Cream 

Truck.

This lineup of health care professionals and first 
responders are excited about the opportunity to 

help serve our community with the information you 
need to know to help with a healthy life. We look 

forward to seeing you there. 
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HELPFUL TIPS

Looking through past newsletters can be a treasure trove of valuable information,
especially for community­related matters like contact information for board members. 

It's a good habit to keep track of such resources for easy reference when needed.
You can review past newsletters at WWW.SHPOANC.COM.

Keep a picture of your SHPOA Card and Pool Pass so you will have it available 
for Pool and Park access.

Be sure to update your Snug Harbor Office information. You can update your information
by scanning the qrcode below, or visiting the homepage of the Snug Harbor website at

WWW.SHPOANC.COM

ASSESSMENT AND COLLECTION POLICY AND PROCEDURES – Changes

Changes approved to the procedure part of the Assessment and Collection Policy:

No Later Than February 10th – Friendly Reminder Sent

A friendly reminder will be sent by email to those with email addresses. If a member requests 
a reminder by mail, they will need to notify the office, prior to February 10. The updated policy 

is on the www.shpoanc.com website, under documents.




